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The Executive Board would like to thank the members of the 
University Council for their advice regarding the EUR campaign 
budget rules for the student elections of the University Council 
2024 (hereafter: campaign budget rules).
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The Executive Board has taken a great interest in the 
suggestions made by the University Council regarding the 
campaign budget rules. The campaign budget rules are not 
static and if adjustments are desirable and possible, they can 
be considered. The Executive Board would like to explore the 
suggestions as made the University Council. To that extent, the 
Central Election Board (CEB) will examine the current 
campaign subsidy rules in the second half of 2024 and see 
how and if your suggestions can have a place in possible 
adapted rules. In regard to these possible future adjustments, 
the inflation rates will be taken in consideration.

The Executive Board will keep the University Council informed 
of possible developments regarding this issue.

The Executive Board of Erasmus University Rotterdam,

Prof.dr. H. Brinksma 
President
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